
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/11/2014 1:31:48 PM
Subject: FW: Harbor River Bridge Water Line

 
 
From: Nicholas, Wendy [mailto:NicholasWB@scdot.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 1:18 PM

To: Baker, Josh

Subject: Harbor River Bridge Water Line

Importance: High
 
The water line is directly affixed to the bridge until it gets to the swing span and then it is encased in pipe and 
entrenched in the water bed the length of the swing span.  Our policy requires full entrenching when the new bridge 
is opened.  Let me know if you need anything else on this one.
 
Wendy Nicholas, Chief of Staff
SC Department of Transportation
(803) 737-0885 [office]
(803) 727-6501 [mobile]
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